
Ways to Comment on the 
Del Puerto Canyon Reservoir Draft Environmental Impact Report 

 
All comments must be received no later than 5:00 pm on January 27, 2020. 

All comments received, including names and addresses, will become part of the official public record.  
 

1. Attend the Public Meeting on January 15, 2020 
A public meeting to receive comments on the Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) will be held  
Wednesday January 15, 2020, 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM, Hammon Senior Center, 1033 W. Las Palmas Avenue, 
Patterson, CA 95363. There will be opportunity for the public to submit comments orally and/or in writing. 
 
2. Submit comments in writing via email to ahansen@delpuertowd.org 
 
3. Submit comments in writing via U.S. Mail to Anthea G. Hansen, Del Puerto Water District, P.O. 
Box 1596, Patterson, CA 95363. 
 
4. Submit comments in writing by dropping them off at the Del Puerto Water District Offices located at 
17840 Ward Avenue, Patterson, CA 95363. 
 
Thanks, The Project Partners  
 

 
and 

 
 

https://delpuertocanyonreservoir.com/resources#documents
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